
S T U D E N T  B U L L E T I N  
Wednesday, October 3, 1990

ANNOUNCEMENTS__________________________________________ FALL SEMESTERCHAPEL SCHEDULE
MONDAY - FRIDAY, OCTOBER 1 - 5  .................. "FALL REVIVAL"
_____ LINFIELD CROWDER, SPEAKING___________ ___________________________
MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY: Youth Ministry Intern at Westminster 
Assembly of God. Contact Jeff Lockhart for more information @
364 - 5200._______________________________________ - -____________
GROWTH GROUP FOR ADULT CHILDREN OF ALCOHOLICS is forming. If 
interested in meeting in this group, please contact Scott Hooper
at 821-9122.__________________________________________________________
YOUTH PASTOR NEEDED - Family Life Center (Foursquare) in Lynnwood 
has an opening for a Youth Pastor for Wednesday night services.
Contact Ed Keller at 1-775-6398_____________________________________
REMINDER . . . President Davis has declared Wednesdays as his
"Student Day." He begins his Wednesdays by meeting in the chapel 
with all students who would like to join him in prayer at 6:30am. 
PLAN NOW TO ATTEND THE SEMINAR SPONSORED BY NORTHWEST COLLEGE 
BOOKSTORE ON OCTOBER 11. John Kohlenberger, co-compiler of NIV
Exhaustive Concordance will conduct the Seminar.__________________
OCTOBER 6 is the deadline to REGISTER TO VOTE in time for 
NOVEMBER ELECTIONS. You can register at Hurst Library with the
Head Librarian, Ann Rosett._________________________________________
ATTENTION STUDENTS! Are you interested in having a great time? 
Try out for the Harvest Time Social. All small groups are 
welcome to sing, act, do a lip sync, or just be creative. Talk
to Mike Marsh in Beatty 205 now. Don't wait!______________________
NEWS FROM THE ELEMENTARY EDUCATION DEPT. - All Elementary 
Education students planning to seek admittance to the 
professional education sequence this year are requested to notify 
Mrs. Lydia Moss in the Elementary Education Office, H-104. The 
office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. DATES FOR ADMITTANCE 
ARE AS FOLLOWS:* * Oral Competencies - October 22 & 24 - 3 p.m., Room H-105* * New Jersey Test - October 23 - 1:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m., 

(Library Board Room)
rt * Self-Analysis - November 2 - by 3 p.m. in H-104* * Interviews - November 15 - 7 p.m. - 9 p.m.,

(Adm. Conference Rooms)
ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS:Parking fines are now being given for all 
those who do not have parking tags visible; as well as, for all 
those who are not parked in their respective dorm areas. You
will also receive a ticket and are subject to towing for parking
in a "No Parking Zone".______________________________________________
Yes Ladies and Gentlemen its time to pay extra attention to that 
special person again. Who is that, you ask? Yes you’ve guessed 
it's your RA. October 12 is RA appreciation day; so don't forget
to do something extra special for them,____________________________
ATTENTION: If you have a bike parked in the bike rack outside of 
Gray/Beatty dorm, please contact Dean Mike before Friday. We are 
trying to take inventory of bikes left behind from past years. 
Thank you!!



To all NC students! Do you have a desire to expand your 
knowledge and appreciation of music and the musical experience?
If so, the opportunity is available. From 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm, on 
Tuesday evenings in Room A-22, Debbie Gunnarson's student 
directed choir will be meeting. We will be performing music from 
contemporary to classical. Emphasis will also be placed upon 
vocal technique and projection. We will be giving one live

ormance_on_November 13, 1990.(No prior experience necessary.)
BO KNOWS HEMINGWAY. Come to Hurst Library to check out Bo
Jackson and maybe some Ernest Hemingway, too. ~ ~____________
INFO-TRAC IS NOW AT HURST LIBRARY! ACADEMIC INDEX ON INFO-TRAC 
provides references to over 375 scholarly and general-interest 
journals, plus the New York Times. This is the latest in CD-ROM 
technology for student and faculty use. We have ACADEMIC INDEX
on only a 60 day evaluation, so try it s o o n ! ___________________
If you are planning to graduate this Fall or Spring, please come 
into the Admissions and Records Office and complete an 
application for graduation. This includes all graduates: AA,
BA, Certificate in Christian Studies, Diploma, and TESL Certificate._________ ___________ ______________  ____________
The next CLEP test will be given on Tuesday, October 16, at 1:30 
p.m. Please sign up in the Admissions and Records office no later than October 12. _______________ ___________________________
1990 GRADUATES....  If you gave not yet met with Rene'e in the
Admissions and Records office regarding your audit, please come 
into the office and schedule an appointment. Appointments will 
be during the week of October 15-19. If you have a limited 
schedule we suggest you come early to schedule an appointment. 
Your application for graduation will not be valid until you have met with us._________________ ____________ ______________________
HOME SOCCER GAME vs. Gonzaga U. at Marymoor Park Field #1 at 3:00pm on October 6._____ ___________________________________________
CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP CLEP 
There has been a change of policy regarding CLEP credits 
effective with our new 1990-92 college catalog. "All credits 
earned through CLEP must be completed prior to the start of the 
junior year. Transfer students entering with junior standing 
will be allowed one semester to earn CLEP credits." There will 
be some flexibility in the application of this new guideline for 
the first year, and exceptions will be granted as needed to 
seniors who entered NC under a different catalog. All other 
students are asked to plan ahead carefully. If you have
questions -- please feel free to stop by the Office of
Admissions and Records.____________________________________________
ALL STUDENTS: If you come to Chapel any later than 9:45 you will 
be counted as absent for that day. Also, you will be able to 
sign in late, AFTER CHAPEL ONLY, with Wendy or Jan at the back 
table in the foyer. Please do not expect to sign in while Chapel 
is in progress as it is very distracting to those who are tryingto participate.____________________________________________________
2 bicycles were left behind this summer on Guy 200. If you have 
information as to who they belong to please contact Dean Deanna. Thank You!!!


